
Christopher	Duggan	Postgraduate	Travel	Bursary	
	

This	bursary,	in	commemoration	of	Professor	Christopher	Duggan,	is	open	to	all	
postgraduate	 members	 of	 ASMI,	 currently	 registered	 for	 a	 higher	 degree	 at	 a	
university	 in	 the	 United	 Kingdom,	 and	 to	 those	 ASMI	 members	 who	 have	
completed	a	PhD	within	two	years	of	the	deadline	for	application	but	who	have	
no	access	to	other	sources	of	funding.	

Applicants	working	on	any	field	covered	by	ASMI	may	apply	for	a	sum	of	up	to	
£500	 to	 assist	 with	 travel	 and	 accommodation	 expenses	 on	 research	 trips	 to	
archives	 and	 libraries.	 Other	 avenues	 of	 financial	 support	 must	 have	 been	
exhausted.	 Please	 note	 that	 ASMI	 does	 not	 reimburse	 for	 food/beverage	
expenses.	

Awards	are	made	twice	a	year.	The	deadlines	for	submission	are	20	January	and	
20	 May.	 Each	 application	 should	 include	 an	 explanation	 of	 how	 the	 bursary	
would	be	used,	a	budget	for	the	trip	and	a	statement	of	the	project’s	aims	(300	
words	max.).	Applications	should	be	submitted	in	a	single	document.	In	addition,	
a	 reference	 from	 the	 relevant	 supervisor	 should	 indicate	 that	 no	 sources	 of	
funding	are	available	from	the	home	institution.	

All	decisions	on	 funding	will	be	made	by	 the	ASMI	executive	committee	within	
approximately	 two	months	 of	 the	 deadline.	 The	 executive	 committee	 reserves	
the	right	not	to	make	an	award	in	a	given	year	if	no	suitable	candidates	apply	or	
if	sufficient	funds	are	not	available.	

Requests	for	reimbursement	must	be	made	within	six	months	after	the	expense	
was	incurred.	Whenever	possible,	payment	from	ASMI	will	be	made	by	electronic	
transfer	into	a	UK	bank	account.		


